Job Title

Job Description

Robot Control Advisors

Works directly with teams and other event staff to make sure that all robots stay functional on the
wireless network. Must have key understanding of robot control system used in the FIRST Global robot
kits.

Field Technical Advisors

Ensures robots are functioning on any given field during the rounds of play.

Award Judges

Responsible for judging teams on the field for qualitative and quantitative awards.

Referees

Responsible for calling points, penalities, and have indepth knowledge of all game rules. They are
responsible for the smooth operation of all rounds of play.

Scorekeeper

Responsible for keeping score. Scorekeepers must understand the scoring system and abide by the
referees decision.

Responsible for ensuring Machine Shop is tidy and organized at all time. Must have great
Mobile Machine Shop Attendant understanding of all the parts in the robot kit and be able to answer questions about spare parts.
Flying Squad

Flying Squad is responsible for being on-call at all times to go and assist any team having issues with
their robot. Mechanical or Electrical experise desired.

Inspectors

Mechanical and Software positions available. Inspectors will check the robots on July 15th before the
first practice rounds, and be on-call to inspect robots before matches to ensure compliance with FIRST
Global's rules and regulations.

Spare Parts

Responsible for managing the Spare Parts booth. Must have good understanding of robots and all the
parts of the robot kit. Must be able to answer questions about parts.

FIRST Global Representative

Responsible for being the face of FIRST Global. Representatives know everything about FIRST Global
and may serve as VIP escorts for certain guests.

Emcee/Game Announcers

Responsible for giving play-by-play analysis of games and post-match interviews with students. Keeps
the crowd engaged and can explain technical and non technical moves.

Registration

Responsible for checking-in both participating international teams and volunteers. Knows general
information about the event.

Queuers/Field Runners

Responsible for ensuring all teams are in the correct positions before a match. This includes strategy
area, and ensuring they are "on-deck" ready to take the field as soon as the match before theirs is over.
Must be ready to go find a team when they cannot be located.

Pit Admin

Manages items provided for teams at the FIRST Global games and serves as a point of contact for
questions from teams and the general public

Pit Runners

Locates competing teams when they are not in their designated areas. Assists in general tasks in
keeping the pits in order.

Field Resetters

Quickly resets fields in between matches. Ensures fields are returned to their original condition and are
ready for the next group of teams and their robots. During match play, responsible for keeping the flow
of play going by feeding the particle balls and contaminate particle balls through the river.

Photographer

Takes professional grade photos throughout the event for use during the event and in the future. Must
have experience.

Videographer

Assists the video staff in recording video throughout the event, both on the field and off, for use during
the event and after. Must have experience.

Practice Field Supervisors

Answers any questions about rules, helps reset fields after teams finish practicing, and is able to answer
questions about rules.

Team Ambassadors

Responsible for connecting with an assigned team from around the world. Each Team Ambassador is
paired with a competing team and will be their main escort throughout the event. Commitment to the
duration of the event is imperative.

Logistics Crew

Responsible for setting up all equipment (fields, judges area, pits, etc.) and helping ensure sinanage is
properly placed. This position can be combined with other positions during the event.

Signage

Responsible for ensureing signage is properly placed both around the D.A.R. Constitution Hall and
surrounding area. This position is part of set-up and break-down (July 13-14; July 19) and can be
combined with other positions during the event.

Airport Greeters

Assists staff at either Dulles or Reagan National Airports on July 14th to assist with greeting teams as
they arrive, and helping them get to the accommodations site.
All positions are from July 14th- July 18th, unless otherwise noted. This is subject to change.

